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From: Margaret Dunn [mdunn665@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2012 12:02 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: storage of nuclear waste

Dear friends, 
 
It seems ridiculous for the NRC to be putting out such falsehoods as the one about nuclear 
waste sites being safe for 120-300 years when all the facts contradict this statement.  
Nuclear sites should be closed down in the U.S. as they have been in other countries like 
Germany and really safe industries for energy like wind and solar should be promoted by our 
government.  Nuclear is not safe no matter what lies the industry and the government tries 
for foist onto the public. 
 
Leaks and coverups have been rampant for too many years--it is time to act responsibly so 
that a disaster like that in Japan does not happen here.  In so many parts of the country, 
but especially here in the midwest where I live, there are accidents waiting to happen. 
 
Please begin to act responsibly and do the job you were created to 
do:  REGULATE THE NUCLEAR INDUSTRY. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret Dunn 
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